From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 13 June 2022 12:14
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: High line project

Please upload to 2022/2019/P

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

f in €S

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: High line project

Dear Patrick

1 am very concerned that a club in Royal College street is part of the high line project in
Camden I or my neighbours do not want this We had it before when there was a club in the
same building Bonny street and Prowse Place was used as a toilet and people getting sick in
our doorways Also there was a murder at the top of Bonny street Another concern is space
being rented to film crews We have enough of this with Prowse Place being very popular
with film crews and our parking being suspended while filming takes place I am disabled and
find it difficult to find parking near my home

Yours truly






